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Dear Senator Mr. Knopp, I am writing to demand your support of Senate Bill 611 for 

reason that you are going to kill this very important Senate Bill 611, which will reduce 

incredible the rent cap, which is unbearable for many American renters of citizen, for 

the Oregon USA. To refuse lowering the rent cap, you agree to increase 

homelessness and poverty in Oregon. Also, based on the critical situation in 

providing affordable and subsidized  housing for people with low income as retired 

and veterans it is necessary to open waiting list, and to work to increase and develop 

the necessary housing for it in order to improve the standard of living of citizens and 

reduce homelessness. Thank you. 


